
          
     

From: i
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: I am Alessandro Machi and would like to express my opinion. 
Date: Friday, February 26, 2010 3:27:48 AM 

Form details below. 

First Name: Alessandro 
Last Name: Machi 
Email: 
Telephone: 818-888-7629 
Comments: Artists who don\'t allow their work to be used on Youtube or other such places, even when 
the use is not intended for profit, SHOULD BE REQUIRED TO PUT SUCH A WARNING ON THEIR WORKS 
AT THE TIME IT IS SOLD TO THE PUBLIC. 

Failure to warn paying customers about the artists copyright inflexibility when the customer then wants 
to use their product for non-profit purposes is outrageous. 

-Alessandro Machi 
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